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Thank you,

Kitty Miller, Supervisor's Assistant

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
District Il, Ray Nutting

530) 621-5651

- Forwarded by Kitty J. Miller/PV/EDC on 04/26/2011 08:42 AM ---—--

Animal Shelter
Teri Mizuhara-Smith to: bostwo 04/25/2011 08:33 PM
Dear Supervisor Nutting,

Please support the Department of Transportations’ proposed project
schedule for the new El Dorado County Animal Shelter Project.

Thank you for your time,

Teri Mizuhara-Smith

10-1235.51.1


cjohnson
BOS Received

cjohnson
Rectangular Exhibit Stamp




